
From: Robert S Hayes

Sent: Friday, January 12, 2018 8:25 AM

To: Bob@ugandamission.net

Subject: Leonard Isodo Update for December 2017

Leonard Isodo, December Ministry Report (Previous Isodo Updates are available here)

� Radio ministry 7 times and very good response. This ministry is changing many lives 
although the time given is short. We are only taking advantage of the free time given by the 
management of the radio

� Prison ministry three times and we gave a Christmas party to them, and because of our 
prayers some of the boys were released from prison.

� Hospital visitation twice

� Film show once

� Street preaching is ongoing

� Preaching in Funerals five times and is always attended by many people. In one funeral 

one person gave his life to Christ.

I will have the new motor-bike this weekend. We were in Soroti yesterday 

for it. Will send photo as soon as I can.

Two notes from Bob Hayes:

1. Note from Bob: AOL has changed their email interface and the ability to easily insert 
photos with captions has not been imported to the new interface so all the photos as below 
without captions

2. This group has been providing Leonard with monthly support to fund his ministry. One of 

the group participants is no longer able to help so if you can help a little more, it would be great.














